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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1256 authorizes a public body to designate and not disclose telephone numbers of public 

employees that are not intended for public use. Additionally, the measure provides that 

information not available to the defendant pursuant to the Oklahoma Criminal Discovery Code 

shall not be considered an open record as it relates to law enforcement disclosing certain records 

to the public. Dispatch laws, including listing of the calls dispatched by date and address, and 

names of officers dispatched to the scene must be made available for public inspection and 

copying.  
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